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Grandview Drive Street Improvements Project 

Weekly Project Update 
 

June 30, 2017 
 
The City of Hudson is currently reconstructing Grandview Drive from Vine Street to Laurel Avenue. The duration of 

the project is June 21, 2017 to the substantial completion date of August 18, 2017. Construction includes removals, 

minor storm sewer, complete curb replacement, pedestrian ramps, bituminous surfacing and restoration. 

 

Work Completed for the Week of June 26th 

 
Monarch Paving has milled off the existing top layer of pavement and pulverized the north and south end of the project. They 

started curb, trail and pavement removals on Wednesday to prepare for the new curb and gutter to be placed next week. 

 

Work Scheduled for the Week of July 3rd 

 

Monarch Paving is planning on finishing the removals from Wednesday to either Thursday or Friday. The new curb and gutter 

is scheduled to begin placement on Wednesday at Laurel Ave on the West side of the street. Concrete work should last several 

weeks. See the parking section below for access details. 

 

Traffic Impacts 

 

Grandview Drive is closed off to all through traffic. The detour will last throughout the duration of the project. All access to 

homes on or directly off of Grandview Drive (Hunter Hill Court, Stonepine Avenue, Stonepine Bay and Stonepine Court) will 

need to be through Hunter Hill Road. 

 

Parking 

 

For public safety and project efficiency, no parking will be allowed on Grandview Drive. When the curb gets poured in front of 

the driveways it will take 5 to 7 days for the concrete to cure before it can be driven over. Please park on the side streets during 

this period. Residents may park in their driveways or on side streets for a majority of the project after the curb is cured. 

 

Other Notes 

 

If you have any additional questions or concerns please contact the project hotline at (715) 410-8161. 

http://www.ci.hudson.wi.us/

